T: 01905 774421 F: 01905 777070

Headteacher: Mrs N J Waters, B.A. M.Ed

14th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Use of Paracetamol and Other Commercially Available Pain Killers

I am writing to remind you that we do not allow individual students to carry their own medication with them in school. This includes tablets of paracetamol or other commercially available pain killers. If medication is to be taken we want it to be in the most controlled circumstances and with the most explicit parental agreement.

Arrangements for this can be made with the staff at reception.

Yours sincerely,

N. J. Wares

Natalie Waters